



## NEWSLETTER January 2024 Editor Lesley Crawford

Website address <a href="http://www.trentvalleydogclub.org.uk/index.html">http://www.trentvalleydogclub.org.uk/index.html</a> Blog http://tvdtcblog.blogspot.co.uk/

## Contents this month

Health & Safety Rules Important Dates Testing & Awards Shows & Training information HEALTH & SAFETY RULES REMINDER: PLEASE PICK UP AFTER YOUR DOG. DUE TO PREVIOUS INCIDENTS, we ask that you DO NOT TAKE YOUR DOG(s) UP TO THE RECEPTION TABLE when booking in

DATES: Training starts again on the 8/10 January...subs are also due this month. Advance notice....Good Citizen Bronze test takes place Monday 5 February at 6pm.

We had a great Christmas party, over 40 people attended plus plenty of dogs, fabulous fancy dress outfits (see club's Facebook later this week for the photos) The raffle made £100 which was donated to the Welsh corgi rescue. Well done.

HAPPY NEW YEAR EVERYONE

Sorry the photos taken are not on this newsletter.

There have been some technical problems.

Hopefully this Christmas Cartoon will make you smile.

